
From: Leovee Reyes 
Sent: March 5, 2021 2:29 PM 
To: ZZG-COUNCIL <zzg-council@peelregion.ca>; Iannicca, Nando <nando.iannicca@peelregion.ca>; 
Crombie, Bonnie <mayor@mississauga.ca>; Carlson, George <george.carlson@mississauga.ca> 
Subject: STOP Highway 413 

To Whom It May Concern, 

My name is Leovee Reyes and my family and I reside in the Meadowvvale Village area.  I am emailing 
you today to personally let you know that myself along with many other people in my area are opposed 
to Highway 413.   

This highway will not only impact the environment as it will destroy rivers, acres of the Greenbelt, 
increase greenhouse gas emissions and will just do more harm than good while only saving drivers less 
than a minute on their commute.  This will cost us, as taxpayers, $6 to $10 billion to build while this 
money can go towards other things such as healthcare, education, etc.   

I urge the council to oppose Highway 413 and support a full Federal Environmental Assessment before 
any work is done so that we are aware of what impact building this highway will have.   

I’m hoping that this email will be taken into serious consideration and please feel free to reach out to 
me if needed.  

Thank you,  

Leovee Reyes 

Leovee Reyes 
Applications Analyst, Information & Communications Technology 
Halton Healthcare 

18.23-1

March 5, 2021
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